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Hi,

The local development plan (LP Ref HBg 24) has a proposal that the grassland immediately East
of  and West of Napier Avenue is zoned for housing.

As a residents of and on behalf of my wife we strongly object to the housing
development planned for this public space.

This open grassland is an integral part of the area and is used by many local residents, for
children to play in, dog walkers and others who enjoy this open space and this would be lost if a
development goes ahead.

It would also increase the traffic and in turn increase the risk to young children who play in the
area.

This increase in traffic would also destroy the peace and tranquilly current enjoyed by the local
residents.

We would like to raise an objection to this proposal and attached is copy of a signed objection
which has been posted to you.

Regards

Martin Forrest






